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Dear Ms. Kenshalo:

On October 26, 2012, the Kenat Area Office of the Alaska Department of Fnvironmental
Conservation (ADEC) recetved your Closure of CPAT Beluga River Unit Sites letter, dated October
26, 2012. This letter addresses one of the sites addressed in the letter, the Beluga River Field.

The Beluga River Field project/site was created in ADEC records in 1990 to document the
management of a 4,000 cubic yard stockpile of petroleum contaminated soils that wete stored at the
Beluga River airsttip for beneficial reuse as runway fill. ConocoPhillips has since provided
confirmation that the stockpile no longer remains at the airstrip. Based on the information within
out administrative file, we are issuing this Cleanup Complete Determination for the Beluga River
Field site, and the ADEC Contaminated Sites database will be updated to reflect the change in site
status as ‘Cleanup Complete’

"This ADEC Decision is in accordance with 18 AAC 75.380(d}, and does not preclude ADEC from
requiring additional assessment and/or cleanup action(s) if future information indicates that this site
may pose an unacceptable risk to human health, safety, welfare, and the environment.

Appeal

Any person who disagrees with this decision may request an adjudicatory heating in accotdance with
18 AAC 15.195 -18 AAC 15.340 or an informal review by the Division Ditector in accordance with
18 AAC 15.185. Informal review requests must be delivered to the Division Director, 410
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Willoughby Avenue, Suite 303, Juneau, Alaska 99801, within 15 days after receiving the depatrtment’s
decision reviewable under this section. Adjudicatory heating tequests must be delivered to the
Commissioner of the Department of Environmental Conservation, 410 Willoughby Avenue, Suite
303, Juneau, Alaska 99801, within 30 days after the date of issuance of this letter, or within 30 days
after the depattment issues a final decision under 18 AAC 15.185. Ifa hearing s not requested
within 30 days, the right to appeal is waived.

If you have questions about this closure decision, please feel free to contact me at (907) 262-3412, o

via e-mail at peter.campbell@alaska.gov

Sincerely,

L= O\

Peter Campbell
Environmental Program Specialist
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